
 

 

18th March 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Arrangements for Years 8, 9 and 10 commencing Thursday 19th March 
As at 3.30pm Wednesday 18th March 
 
Due to the number of staff who are having to self-isolate, it is with great regret 
that I have decided that Year 8, Year 9 and Year 10 students will have to 
remain at home from Thursday 19th March 2020 onwards.  Staff will be 
uploading work on Show My Homework. 
 
Please refer to the website regularly for further updates. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Mrs K Johns 
Headteacher 


